
LOCH LOMOND SCHOOL 

25 EVERGREEN AVENUE, SAINT JOHN, NB  E2N 1H3 

Phone: 658-5350 Fax: 658-3981 

www.lochlomond.nbed.nb.ca 

Loch Lomond School, fostering scholarship, leadership and responsible citizenship.  
École Loch Lomond, développe les connaissances, le leadership et des citoyens responsables.  

  

Principal: Greg Norton    Vice Principal: Cheryl Aylward 

      

   

9 November 2018   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

 This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of November 12th – November 16th.  

 

Next week, Loch Lomond School will participate in National Career Week. During the week, our goal is to 

expose our students to the many different careers available in their future. Each morning there will be 

daily career announcements, and classroom conversations about careers. On Thursday, Nov 15th we will 

participate in our 2nd annual Career Expo. Thank you to the many parents who have volunteered their 

time to make this a memorable experience for our students. Classrooms will visit the Career Expo in the 

gymnasium, and students will have the opportunity to converse with the presenters about their career 

choice. On Wednesday, Nov. 14th our students and staff will participate in Career Dress-up Day. Students 

are invited to dress up in attire that represents what they want to be when they grow up. We look 

forward to seeing the wide variety of careers that students are interested in. 

• November 12th – 16th is Provincial Diversity and Respect Week. One of the objectives of the 10-year 
education plan is to ensure all learners value diversity and have a strong sense of belonging. One of the 
key areas we will focus on to achieve this will be to ensure all learning environments are physically, 
socially and culturally inclusive and are responsive to the diversity of learners and their families. Each 
year during Diversity and Respect Week, schools engage in learning activities that foster an appreciation 
of diversity in our communities. 

• November 12th is Remembrance Day holiday and there are no classes for students. 

• November 16th is “Pizza Friday” which includes a vegetable, fruit and drink for $5.00. This offer is only 
available through our School Cash Online, which can be accessed by visiting the homepage of our school 
website. Please register an account today to stay updated on all available school offers.  

• November 16th is Jersey Day -- come dressed to display your favorite team pride! 

On behalf of Loch Lomond School, we thank all veterans, those engaged in active duty and our first 
responders across Canada for their service and sacrifice. Their legacy to us is a strong and free Canada, 
including the warm and welcoming NB communities we call home. Please take time to attend a 
Remembrance Day service in your community to pause and pay tribute to our servicemen and women 
who have helped build the Canada we know and love.  

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 

webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 

hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to learn and visit.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


